
AGENDA ITEM NO. 14 
 
MOTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR GAVIN BOOTH REGARDING CAR 
PARKING CHARGES 
 
COUNCIL - 21 May 2015 

  

NOTICE OF MOTION 
  

This council understands the pressures faced by the Market Towns to ensure they 
remain viable shopping centres for the whole of the Fenland District Council area.   
  

Therefore to ensure no additional burdens are placed on the Market Towns and 
provide assurance to residents; this Council takes the decision that no car parking 
charges will be introduced within Fenland District Council owned car parks within the 
current municipal term of May 2015 to May 2019. 
  

SIGNED Cllr Gavin Booth   
DATE 13.5.15 

 


